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Date:  April 13, 2023 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  David Aranda, Interim General Manager   

Subject:  Approve Changes in Protocols for Kensington Police Protection Community Services 
District Regarding COVID and Other Related Communicable Diseases 

 

 
Recommendation   

Approve the following protocols and declare the minute action of November 10, 2022 voided. 

Background:   

At the November 10, 2022 the board adopted by minute action COVID protocols since in person 
meetings were taking place once again.  With the dangers of COVID drastically reduced, the 
following changes in protocols for any Communicable Disease is as follows: 

• Masks are optional; 
• If you are ill, please stay home; 
• No eating or drinking during the meeting (you are welcome to go outside the community 

center if you need to eat or drink); and 
• Any declaration by the Health Department of the State of California will trigger the 

possibility of Zoom meetings only or continuing in house meetings with masks required and 
six foot distancing being put into effect. 

  

 

 

 

 

 


